The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to
order on April 7, 2011 at 7 p.m. Present were Bill Goodrich, Jim Lindsey, Ted Plevinsky,
Lori Raub, G. Southworth Jr., Violet Henry, Clifford Reed, Don Rifenbury, Len
Kalechitz, Lenny Kalechitz, and Linda Rockwell.

Public Comments G. Southworth asked about driveway permits. A number of trucks
are parking along side Liberty Park Road. He stated they were pickup trucks. The
supervisors commented that Liberty Park is a state road. Bill and Ted advised him to call
the State Police to see if anything could be done.

Minutes Bill made a motion to accept the March meeting minutes as presented. Jim
seconded and Ted voted yes.

Road Report  Bill reported the following March activities: there were some break downs
on roads due to storms; the following roads were repaired: Mill Road, Lower Rhiney, Mt.
Valley, Stone Crop, Buck Road, and Mahoney; two trucks were stripped for road work
but had to be set back up for snow; plowing and cindering was done, and Andy attended a
two-day Conservation Seminar.

Tom McDermott installed a driveway without a permit. A letter will be sent to him.

One bid was received and opened from Eastern Industries. Bid was as follows:

Bid Item Twp. Bldg. Delivered as Directed
2 A Stone 10.85 11.25
1B 14.85 15.25
#2 14.85 15.25
2B 14.85 15.25

Ted made a motion to accept Eastern Industries prices as bid. Bill seconded and Jim
voted yes.

Treasurer’s Report  The 2010 Audit has been completed, and a copy mailed to DCED,
a copy filed with the Susquehanna County Prothonotary’s Office, and advertised in the
Independent and Transcript.

Liquid Fuels funds of $83,172.94 and Turnback funds of $31,800 were direct deposited
on April 1.

Snake Creek Volunteer Fire Co. was billed for $124.79 (first quarter fuel use), and the
payment was received tonight before the meeting started.

Scheduled Public Input None.

Old Business The township has received the refund for the cancellation of Jim’s
attendance at the PSATS Annual Convention-April 17-20.



The supervisors briefly discussed the Time Warner Cable Franchise renewal. It will be
advertised in the Transcript, Independent, and Mulligan’s the weeks of April 18 and 25.

New Business Linda will complete the DGK Insurance Renewal application, which
is due May 1.

No problems were reported with the SCVFC Compliance Audit Report.
Linda will complete the 2011 Act 205 Questionnaire and Reporting form.

The township does not have a local service tax; therefore, the Centax form does not have
to be completed.

The supervisors decided not to contribute to the Endless Mts. Visitors Bureau.

Bill made a motion to donate $50 to the SCVFC if they are having an Easter egg hunt this
year. Ted seconded and Jim seconded.

The supervisors decided to take no action on the information from PSATS for Local
Government Week.

Meetings The supervisors coordinated their calendars to attend upcoming meetings.
Correspondence Routine correspondence is read and discussed.
Payroll and Check Signing  The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.

Adjournment Ted made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:42 p.m. Bill
seconded and Jim voted yes.



